
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Well here we are at the beginning of the Spring Term and Christmas feels like forever ago 
already!  
This is the first official newsletter of the Spring Term and we are looking forward to another 
term of working hard together. 
As you know we have made the decision to go back into class ‘bubbles’ again but we are 
hopeful that this is just a temporary arrangement.  

Mrs Dixon is planning to begin a Choir club from next Friday (21st January) but for now this will 
just be for Class 2 to ensure there is no unnecessary mixing of classes. Miss Parr would like to 
begin an after-school club for children in Class 1 next term and more details of this will follow in 
due course. 
Today in school our Year 4 children have participated in the County Multiskills Final and had 
great fun representing our school in the online competition. The Team worked well together 
and a sterling effort was made by all!  
Have a lovely weekend everyone!  
Mrs Hayward 

 
 
Watch Me Grow 
 

What is happening in the coming weeks .. 
Wednesday 9th February –  
Spring Term Parents’ Evening (More Details to follow soon) 
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Little Reminders … 
 

PE Kit  
 

 

Little Reminders 

 

 
If your child 
attends multiskills 
or tennis club then 
they will exit from 
the front door. 
Both clubs will now 
finish at 4.15pm. 

Slaley First School 
 

 

Attendance Cup Winners This week 
(Percentages based on last week’s attendance figures) 
 
Class One – 100%  
Class Two – 100% 
EYFS -96.67% 
 
Well done Class One and Two who are our joint 
winners! 

Friday 14th January 2022 

INTERNET SAFETY 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As Parents it is always good to keep abreast of 
internet safety issues. To find out more about 
how to keep your child safe if they are online 
visit … 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk  
 

 
Multiskills Slalom Race 

Today. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/uk

